
SHAFTER TOWN HALL MEETING

All Shafter residents and property owners are invited to

attend the next Shafter Water Su pply Corporation

steering committee meeting. lt will be held on Saturday,

May L8, at 2:00 P.M. at the Shafter Catholic Church Hall.

This is an important meeting to elect our Board of

Directors and approve our By-Laws. Ballots will be

available for those who wish to vote in person. Don't

miss the opportunity to stay informed and involved in

our continuous mission to obtain a safe and reliable

m unicipal water system for our com m unity.
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